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To All Consultees 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

        03 October 2016 

Our ref: Legal/SL/042311/ke    
(please quote our reference on all future correspondence) 

 
 
Dear Sirs 
  

The Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council (Temporary Road Closure) 

(Various Roads No. 9) Order 2016  

 
Please find enclosed for your information a copy of the public Notice which will be 
appearing in the Basingstoke Gazette and Newbury Weekly News on 06 October 2016 
concerning the above proposed Traffic Regulation Order. 
 
I also enclose copies of the plans of the relevant areas. 
 
If you have any queries regarding the above please contact Rachel Clark on 0300 555 
1388 or Highways-transport.north@hants.gov.uk on behalf of Hampshire County 
Council OR Stephanie Leach on 01256 843225 or email 
stephanie.leach@basingstoke.gov.uk on behalf of the Head of Law and Governance 
and Monitoring Officer at Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Stephanie Leach 
Paralegal, for Lisa Kirkman,  
Head of Law and Governance and Monitoring Officer 
Shared Legal Services 
Basingstoke and Deane Borough Council & Hart District Council 

 


